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FROM: THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, CORPORATE SERVICES 

TO:  ALL HEADS OF DIRECTORATES/DEPARTMENTS/UNITS AND 

MEMBERS OF THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

DATE:  30TH NOVEMBER, 2021 

REF:  NEMSA/CS/HR/005/II/271 

SUBJECT: DISCLAIMER – FALSE ON-LINE SOCIAL MEDIA NOTICE OF 
RECRUITMENT EXERCISE IN NEMSA VIA “NEMSA RECRUITMENT 
2021/2022 APPLICATION PORTAL www.nemsa.gov.ng-Education 
Today” 
 

The attention of the Acting Managing Director/CEO and Chief Electrical 

Inspector of the Federation (CEIF) as well as the Management of the Nigerian 

Electricity Management Services Agency (NEMSA) has been drawn to a 

dubious and misleading on-line social media portal purporting that there is an 

on-going recruitment exercise in NEMSA. 

 

The Acting Managing Director/CEO and CEIF, and the Management 

Team of the Agency deeply frown at this development and categorically 

dissociate NEMSA from the uncanny exhibition of fraudsters, hence there is 

no recruitment exercise by the Agency. While it is pertinent to advise law-

abiding members of the public to guide against falling victims to these 

nefarious activities, it is imperative to urge all staff of NEMSA to also sensitize 

the populace on the perilous consequences of the unpleasant development. 
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